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                            Council  
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Grand Knight’s Report, by Gary Lamielle, Grand Knight 
   June is upon us warm weather mowing grass and all sort of outdoor activities.  Please stay 
hydrated. There are so many things going on at your club please read this newsletter and make 
it a point to get out and support your club and your council.  
   Myself, Paul Haig PGK, Jim Sieber PGK, and Ken Girt PGK all attended the state convention 
in Cincinnati.  Well actually in Covington KY.  Your council received three awards. One was 
for completing all our charitable programs.  We also finished in first place in Division One for 
councils of distinction and we came in sixth place in the whole state for all councils.  Even 
though my name is on these awards as Grand Knight, the credit goes to Bob Pittinger and the 
program activity chairmen. They put in lots of work and made sure all reports were in on time. 
A huge thank you to each and every one of them.  
   As you know this will be my last report as Grand Knight as my term will end at the end of 
June. This has been such a rewarding experience and words cannot explain. There are so many 
people to thank but I especially would like to thank Msgr. Kolp for all of his help. This council 
is so blessed to have him as our Chaplain his commitment to the Knights of Columbus is 
second to no one. I really can't thank him enough. I also want to thank Bob Pittinger for all he 
has done for me the last two years.  I could not have done this without you Bob… thanks so 
much. To all of the officers of the council you are the best thank you so very much I am so 
proud to have served with you.  I also want to thank Ken Girt for all his help he has forgot 
more than I will ever know about the Knights of Columbus. Thank you, Ken. The new Grand 
Knight will be Bob Pittinger I am sure he will lead us to even greater heights. please come out 
attend a meeting and support Bob and all the new officers.   
   For my final quote I would like to leave you with one from Muhammad Ali …”Service to 
others is the rent you pay for your room here on earth”.   If that does not define what the 
Knights of Columbus is all about then I don't what does. As always please pray your Rosary 
devotion to the Blessed Mother is always time well spent. Kyrie Eleison on each and every one 
of us, our families, our nation, and the world.  Peace to all of you.  
 

Chaplain’s Report, by Msgr. James Kolp, Chaplain 

   My first State Convention was in the year 1969. That was the first year when I was State 
Chaplain. This year's Convention was so very special because of the three Awards that our 
Council received. It was all because of what you members of Council 554 have accomplished.    
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   Congratulations to our Grand Knight Gary Lamielle and to all of you who have taken part in 
fulfilling the requirements.  Also, it is an honor to see our Past Grand Knight and Past State 
Deputy Ken Girt at the very heart of the State Convention. 
    On July 1st we will begin a new calendar year under a new Grand Knight. With his 
leadership and your cooperation our Council will be on their way to even more 
accomplishments. 
   June is the month dedicated to the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus. The Saint who brought this 
devotion to our attention was Saint Margaret Mary who lived in the 1600's. She tells us that 
Jesus appeared to her and said this:" See this Heart which has so loved man and is loved so 
little in return." 
   I urge you to find a picture of the Sacred Heart of Jesus and to love Him like you have never 
loved before. 
 
 
 

Club Room Hours:   Mon-Tues-Wed: 4-11 PM    Thu-Fri-Sat: 4 -12 AM 
 

Dining Room Hours:    Wed, Thur, Sat 5-8 PM,    Friday; 4 – 8 PM 
 

Council Meetings:       2nd Tuesday at 7:00 PM    Social Meeting 4th Tuesday 
 
 
 
 

What’s Happening in…                  
……June, 2018 
5 7:00 PM 4th Degree Meeting, PFN Night 
6 7:00 PM Squires Meeting   
12 7:00 PM Reg. Council Meeting;  
   Election of Officers 
14   Flag Day 
17   Father’s Day  
19 7:00 PM Officer & Trustee Meeting 
20 7:00 PM Squires Meeting   
26 7:00 PM Reg. Council Meeting; “Fraternal  
   Night” 
28 7:00 PM Stark County Chapter Meeting  
 
 
 
 

 
 
  …….. July, 2018 
3 7:00 PM 4th Degree Meeting 
4   Independence Day 
7 1:00 PM  Youngstown Diocese - OSC Tour  
10 7:00 PM Reg. Council Meeting, 1st Budget  
   reading & MKF Report 
11 7:00 PM 1st Degree (Admission Degree) DVD  
12 7:00 PM Stark County Chapter  
18 1:00 PM Bloodmobile 
 7:00 PM Squires Meeting 
24 6:00 PM  Program Director’s Meeting 
 6:30 PM Officers and Trustees Meeting 
 7:30 PM Council 554 “Social Night”   
 

 

Columbian Ladies Guild, By Darlene Catazaro, President. 
           No Report this month. 
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*************************************************************************** 

Massillon Council 554 
  2017 - 2018 Officers &Trustees  

Chaplain       Msgr James Kolp 871-8346 
Grand Knight       Gary Lamielle      327-7223   
Dep. Grd Knight  Bob Pittinger  571-5150 
Chancellor          Matt Meyer, PGK 284-9365 
Recorder    Jim Fondriest 854-4850  
Treasurer            Paul Haig, PGK 837-1185 
Financial Sec Tim Paul 837-1411 
Advocate John Ferrero, Jr. 809-0277 
Warden Ken McLaughlin 571 1203 
Inside Guard Phil Glatz 880-6872 
Outside Guard Leonard Hughes 834-7638   
1- Year Trust  Jim Sieber, PGK 478-2363 
2- Year Trust Bill Shane, PGK 830-9224   
3- Year Trust Walt Featheringham 
Field Agent           (Vacant) 
Bulletin Editor      Ken Girt, PGK       837-6670 
Webmaster            Kyle Shane 
 

Parish Round Table Coordinators 
St. Mary            Ken Girt, PGK          837-6670 
St Joseph  (Open) 
St Barbara Joe Vilhosky               806-4036 
 

        Program Activity Chairmen:  
Church Ken McLaughlin    571 1203 
Council Jim Sieber, PGK   478-2363 
Community     Matt Meyer, PGK  284-9365 
Family Jim Fondriest          854-4850 
Culture of Life Phil Glatz  880-6872   
Youth/Squires Mike Szillat, PGK  830-4930 
Membership       Ken Girt, PGK         837-6670 
 
Complex Mgr     Mary Ann Cowley   837-9101 
Bingo Mgr          Ron Kurpieski         936-8058  
200 Club Bill Shane, PGK       830-9224   
    Web:  http://www.massillonkofc554.org 

 
Fraternal Report, by Ken Girt PGK 

       On Our Sick List:  Gerald Meyer, Bill Ringley, Ron Blogna, Bill Hamit, Ron Kurpieski, 
Jim Kracker, Jim Bushway, Richard Rootes, Gene Hammer, Joe Vogt, Tom Steiner and Chuck 
Meyer.    
      If you want your name added to our sick list, or if you know of a brother knight who should 
be added, please send me an email at girtken@sssnet.com or call me at 330-837-6670.   
 
 

The Massillon Knights Foundation 
    
Foundation Trustees 2016 – 2017     James Brelish (Treasurer), Paul Lambert (President), Bill Shane (Vice 
President), Jeff Heitger (Secretary), Ron Kurpieski, John Williams, Dave Cowley, Jim Sieber, Bob Catazaro 
 

Foundation Report, By Paul Lambert, President 
    No Report this month 
 
Complex Manager Report, By Mary Ann Cowley 
   No Report this month 
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              Fish Fry’s        
 Every Friday in our Clubroom    4:00 to 8:00 PM 
     

 

MASSILLON K of C  BINGO 
Every Monday Night 7PM  
Doors open at 4:30 PM  

ALL PAPER GAMES 
 

Bishop Massillon Assembly Fourth Degree  
Faithful Friar ……......Fr. Raymond Paul   833-2607        Faithful Navigator ……….... Matthew Meyer  284-9365            
Faithful Purser……….Edward Shuman   854-3691           Faithful Inner Sentinel ……..Charles Meyer   833-0593 
Faithful Captain ……..Leonard Hughes   834-7638 Faithful Outer Sentinel ……. Jim Coughlin  
Faithful Admiral …….Paul Haig, PFN   837-1185 Faithful 1-year Trustee ……. James Sieber,PFN   478-2363 
Faithful Comptroller…Dan Flanagan    966-4937 Faithful 2-year Trustee ……. Frank Csipke, PFN   833-6176        
Faithful Pilot ………...Roger Piper   936-0974 Faithful 3-year Trustee ……. Fred Russell, PFN  832-5420 
Faithful Scribe ………Phil Glatz    880-6872 Commander …………….…. James Sieber,PFN   478-2363 
 

Faithful Navigator Report, By Matt Meyer, Faithful Navigator 
 No Report this month 
                                   

Faithful Comptroller Report,  By Dan Flanagan, Faithful Comptroller 
 No Report this month 
 

“End of Fraternal Year” Party 
Tuesday, June 26, 2018 

Dinner served 6:30 to 7:30 
Monte Carlo Games 7 to 8.       Raffle for Prizes at 8:00 

Cost: Council Member & Wife $5.00 each 
All other Guests: $10.00 ea.  

Sign-up in the Clubroom 
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